






How many Coventry Students Benefited from 
FGFT’s?

364 is 6.88% of the total number of students, so 
for a small city Coventry really punched well 
above its weight when receiving benefits from 
this project.



In June 2024 Meadow Park School in Coventry got to experience a day at Oxley Depot, 
interacting with engineers, apprenticeships and undertaking a huge range of STEM 
activities. 
This video shows how they got on
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2L914cLE0iU 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2L914cLE0iU


These are just a couple of the trips that were available to students!

The Herbert in Coventry was also a FGFT 
destination for students to visit, helping put 
Coventry’s cultural assets on the map



One of the many trips from Coventry (and the wider West Midlands) that were supported by Heart 
of England Community Rail Partnership! We were proud to work on a project that made such a big 
impression on local students, giving them opportunities to join activity and travel the country.





The Heart of England CRP were honoured to be invited to the celebration reception of the 
Feel Good Field Trips project, at the House of Parliament in January 2025. As shown in the 
video above.

We hope we can continue to bring similar benefits to Coventry, Solihull and Warwickshire on 
future projects.
 


